United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees
Haut Commissariat des Nations Unies pour les réfugiés

Representation Office for Somalia Tel.. +254 20 4222000
2™ Floor, Lynwood Court, Waiyaki Way Fax: +254 20 4222082
P.O Box 43801 00100 Email:morelli@unhcr.org

Nairobi, Kenya
11'" November, 2013

Notre/Our code: SOM/IPMC/13/050

Dear Sir,

Thank you for submitting a Concept Note for the Call for Expression of Interest issued
by UNHCR Somalia on 19 September. We would like to inform you that your
Organization has been selected to be included in UNHCR Somalia stand by roster for
2014-2015

UNHCR values your partnership and appreciates your continued collaboration. Based
on the area of expertise and region applied for, UNHCR Office responsible for that
region will contact you when the need to implement a project in the said activities
arises. If you have any questions or would like additional feedback, please contact us
at sompartner@unhcr.org.

Sincerely,

Representative
UNHCR Representation for Somalia

Attention:
Ibrahim A. Dubat

The UN Refugee Agency L'Agence des Nations Unies pour les réfugiés




